Sheila,

Having heard the Security Guards view of the event I am disgusted by this “inflicting and a cold”, my description would be very different and Council staff should not be subjected to this.

Spitting on someone is not a “gentle, peaceful” act.

If he has been arrested, I have neither been involved or partaken in the event.  Let justice take its course.

Like yourself you are entitled to your opinion but you treat people who don’t agree with you with contempt and never listen to them.

Dave

David White

5 Harry Road

Stockport

SK5 6TX

0161-474-3379 (Work)

0161-443-1090 (Home)

07891-949266 (Mobile)

From: Sheila Oliver [mailto:sheilaoliver@ntlworld.com] 
Sent: 01 May 2009 20:46
To: David White
Cc: peter.devine@gmwn.co.uk; cleggn@parliament.uk; lambn@parliament.uk
Subject: Re: Mr Parnell

Dear Councillor White.
 

How can they lack one thing among many?  
 

I sent you masses of evidence over Harcourt Street - I don't suppose you bothered to read any of it.
 

I asked at the Executive meeting twice about him. Maybe you had nodded off.  I gave all Executive councillors the chance to condemn what was being done to him.  Not one did.
 

He has had the police called to him 64 times.  He is in court on May 14th charged with assault with a sneeze with intent to inflict a council employee with a cold. He has been taken to court before by the  Council only to have the case dropped on the day it was to be heard.  He is a gentle, peaceful man.  I don't suppose you have ever taken the trouble to actually talk to him.  A High Court judge has ruled that he mustn't have his case heard by magistrates, as they won't be impartial.  So his case is to be heard by a judge.
 

Suicide is a possibility for him and his daughters - the compensation costs would be massive, never mind the toll of human misery.
 

Take the trouble to find out - I pay you enough.
 

Yours
 

Sheila
